
Announcements 
St. Paul’s Lutheran Church (Missouri Synod) 

Thank you for joining us this weekend   
to worship our Lord and Savior.   

 We will continue normal services following the 
CDC guidelines of social distancing and proper hygiene practices.  

 There are hand sanitizer stations in the sanctuary and 
Fellowship Hall for your use.  

 If you don’t feel comfortable coming or are not feeling well, 
we encourage you to stay home and watch our services 
online.  

 We Live Stream our Sunday services on Facebook/
stpaulslutheranchurchschool  at 8:15 a.m. and 10:45 a.m. and they 
will also be posted on www.siouxcitystpauls.org and the church app the 
following day. 

 Children Supplies, The children bulletins are available on the table 
in the back of the church. 

St. Paul’s App   

 Go to the App Store and look for St. Paul’s Lutheran, Sioux City. 

 The App has previous sermons and church services, calendar, 
news, groups and school info.  

 You can also give your tithes and offerings directly on the App or 
on the church website www.siouxcitystpauls.org 

Week of June 20-27, 2021 at St. Paul’s 
Today: Worship/Communion  8:15 a.m. 
 Disciple Training Hour   9:30 a.m. 
 Worship/Communion            10:45 a.m. 

Monday Sewing Club   9:00 a.m. 

Tuesday: Evangelism Comm. Meeting  4:30 p.m. 

Thursday: Bible Study/School lunchroom 8:30 a.m. 
Saturday: Worship   6:00 p.m. 
Sunday: Worship   8:15 a.m. 
 Disciple Training Hour  9:30 a.m. 
 Worship             10:45 a.m. 

PRAY FOR EACH OTHER  
We ask your prayers on behalf of our friends in Christ who have been 
hospitalized or are sick: Patsy White. 

STEWARDSHIP CORNER 

The love of material things is epidemic in our society.  Unfortunately, as 
Christians we are not exempt from materialistic interests.  Peter Wehner 
wrote, “In pursuit of wealth and worldly pleasure, Christians have become 
virtually indistinguishable from the rest of the world.”  Jesus warns us as 
follows: “What good will it be for a man if he gains the world, yet forfeits his 
soul?” (Matthew 16:26).  With God’s help, we can overcome the attraction 
and pull of money and material things so that God remains in control of our 
lives. 



Last Week’s Offering: The love offering will go to We Care Ministry 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Last Week’s Attendance; 
Saturday, June 12 and Sunday, June 13: 114 

 

FAMILY MATTERS   

DISCIPLE TRAINING HOUR-9:30 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. 

Adult Bible Class will meet in the Fellowship Hall in the Church 
basement. We will be studying the Gospel of Luke. 
Lesson of the Day with Frank Tenuta will meet in the Church office. 

Young At Heart Club will meet on Sunday, June 20th, for a noon 
"potluck" meal after the late service in the church basement 
"fellowship  hall".  Bring your favorite potluck dish and join us 
for a great meal and fellowship.  The committee. 

Siouxland Discovery Chorus The barbershop will be stopping by to 
sing for us Sunday, June 27 at the 8:15 a.m. service. 

June Newsletter is available today in the back of the church or online at 
www.siouxcitystpauls.org or on the church app. The website has a link to 
the newsletter on both the Home page and the News page.  

July Newsletter: The deadline to get information to the office for the 
newsletter is Wednesday, June 23. 

St. Paul’s Lutheran School steaks Summer is here! Get your steaks for 
grilling!. Individually wrapped New York Strip steaks are for sale (2 for 
$15). All proceeds from the steak sales go to St. Paul’s School. 

Sewing Club: Meets at 9 a.m. in the church basement usually on the 
second and fourth Mondays of the month, the next meting is June 28. 

Help Wanted: St. Paul’s Lutheran School is hiring a part time Preschool 
Aide. Some classes are necessary and may be obtained within the first few 
months of hire: 9 hours of Para-educator, CPR, First Aid and Blood borne 
pathogens. If interested, call Alyce Davis at 712-258-6325.  

Evangelism Committee Meeting: Every Tuesday at 4:30 p.m. in 
Pastor’s Office.  

Thursday Morning Bible Study: For the summer, Thursday morning Bible 

Study will meet in the school lunchroom at 8:30 a.m.. Come join us as we 

take a deeper look into God’s word. 

We Care Ministry Report 

Last Week Received To Date Spent in 2021  Balance  

$65 $9,622.33 $1,333.75 $8,288.58 

Church Offering Report 

Weekly Offering Actual Up To Date Year to Date Budget 

June 12-13 $11,569.39 $163,974.77   



Youth Lock-in: The youth will be having a half  lock-in on Friday, 
July 9 from 6:00 p.m. to Midnight. There will be 
plenty of games and activities to keep them 
entertained through the night. Remember when you 
get locked out of your house or car, talk sweetly to 
your house or car because communication is the 

key….HAHAHAH!. Any youth who are in 6th grade and above are 
welcomed to attend. 

What is SCRIP?… SCRIP is a yearlong fundraising program that 
supports St. Paul’s Lutheran School and it’s families. It is a popular 
fundraiser because YOU DO NOT HAVE TO ‘SELL’ ANYTHING.  

We carry an inventory of SCRIP gift cards in the St. Paul’s office for 
immediate use. They are available for purchase during regular office 
hours. Or some people choose to place an order. The summer order is  
due by Noon Friday, July 30 (Tax Free Holiday) August.  

Annual School Golf Outing and Steak Dinner: will be on Sunday, 
Aug. 1, at Sun Valley Golf Course. Tee time is at 1 p.m. 
Dinner begins at 4:30 p.m. with a silent auction, bouncy 
house and bake sale all afternoon. Please consider donating 
something for the silent auction, or you may sponsor a Hole 
or donate your favorite pie fillings in order to make pies for 
the bake sale. Please bring your donations for the silent 
auction and pie fillings to the church office. 

Please consider donating towards the silent auction as a family or you 
may sponsor a Hole for $100. Ideas include: give a gift certificate from 
a business or donate a basket of goodies from your family.  We are 
also in need of donations of any variety of pie filling for the bake sale. 
Please bring your donations to the church office. 

Thrivent Members — Did you know that all Thrivent members can 
apply for two Thrivent Action cards a year? The Action cards are $250 
gift cards that can be applied to educational needs, service events or 
fundraiser needs in your community. There are many opportunities to 
use the cards at St. Paul's Lutheran School. Just ask Mrs. Strong Davis 
for a list of events and apply at www.Thrivent.com. Thank you for your 
generosity, Alyce Strong Davis, principal (712)899-3396. 

Reminder for Thrivent Members: Thrivent Choice Dollars are 
waiting to be directed. If you have choice dollars, you must direct them 
or you lose them. They will not be carried over into 2022. In order to 
direct Choice Dollars by phone, eligible members may call Thrivent at 
800-847-4836 and say “Thrivent Choice” at the prompt or members can 
also go online to thrivent.com/thriventchoice and direct your choice 
dollars. I encourage you to name St. Paul’s Lutheran Church and 
School. Thank you for your support. — Lon Stuhr  

Iowa Lutheran School Tuition Organization Please help spread the 
word to someone you know who would like to assist students in 
Lutheran education while receiving a great tax benefit of a 65% tax 
credit on their Iowa state tax and federal tax charitable deduction. For 

http://www.thrivent.com/


further information, contact Dewey Torkelson at (712) 260-2991. You 
may also check the websites: www.iowalutheransto.org and 

www.iowasto.org. 

OUR NEIGHBORS 
Hospice of Siouxland Volunteers Wanted: Hospice of Siouxland 
and Siouxland Palliative Care are looking for volunteers to provide 
companionship, respite care, bereavement support and running 
errands. They will be holding a volunteer training sessions on June 21, 
24, 28 and July 1 from 6-9 p.m. each evening at their South Sioux 
City Office, 3220 Plaza Dr., Suite D. To sign up for this training please 
call 712-233-4144. 

God’s Wonder Lab Vacation Bible School: Redeemer Lutheran will 
be hosting VBS July 18-22 from 5:30-8:30 p.m.. They will be serving a 
meal at 5:30 p.m. During VBS they will be a parent Bible Study form 7-
8:30 p.m. each night and anyone is welcomed. 

Camp Out Vacation Bible School: Shephard of Peace in Sergeant 
Bluff will be having VBS July 26 –29 form 5:30 –8:30 p.m. for 
preschoolers (age 4) through 5th grade. They will be serving a meal 
each night and a daily craft.  

For Sunday morning Radio listeners and TV viewers 
KSCJ 1360 radio:   8:00 a.m. The Good Shepherd Hour 
   8:30 a.m. The Lutheran Hour 
KCAU-TV, Channel 9: 10:00 a.m. This is the Life 
   10:30 a.m. Mainstreet Living Program  
   broadcasts the church service with  
   our area pastors and the Mainstreet  
   Living  Choir. 
Main Street Living Media Ministry — Local Lutheran Worship. If 
interested in giving to this ministry, you can send an offering to the 
church office or pick up an envelope in the foyer. 

BUILDING HEALTHY FAMILIES  

It is a challenging time to be a parent, perhaps especially a father. Our 
culture takes every opportunity to malign fathers. The media goes out 
of its way to portray them as undependable, immature, and ineffective. 
Yet an endless stream of research (not to mention our own experience 
and God’s Word) clearly identifies the critically important role of fathers 
in the lives of their children. Fathers, don’t give up! Take heart and 
persevere – you are not alone. You are appreciated and loved. “Be 
strong and courageous. Do not be terrified; do not be discouraged, for 
the Lord your God will be with you wherever you go.” (Joshua 1:9) 
Happy Father’s Day!    Lutheran Family Service, 4301 Sergeant Road, 
Ste. 203, Sioux City, Iowa 51106; (712) 276-9000. God bless you for 
your heart of love for others!  

http://www.iowalutheransto.org/
http://www.iowasto.org/

